
 

 

      

      

   
 

   

 

     

   

    

   

 

         

             

             

      

 

           

   

  

     

   

 

     

      

      

               

       

     

         

            

      

           

 

STATE GOVERNMENT NOTICE OF PLANT CLOSING 

PURSUANT TO WORKER ADJUSTMENT AND 

RETRAINING NOTIFICATION ACT 

VIA EMAIL (warn-notice@dwd.in.gov) 

Indiana Department of Workforce Development 

Dislocated Worker Unit 

10 North Senate Avenue 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 

The Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act (“WARN”) has 

established guidelines for notifying local governments of plant closings or mass layoffs. 

You are hereby notified that LSC Communications MCL LLC (the “Company”) will be 

closing the Company’s Warsaw, Indiana facility. 

I. Name and Address of Site Where Plant Closing Will Occur: 

LSC Print Solutions 

Warsaw Plant 

2801 West Old Road 30 

Warsaw, Indiana 46580 

II. Nature of Planned Action: 

This will be a Plant Closing. 

III. Expected Date of First Separation: 

The date of the first separation is expected to be between September 10, 2023 and 

September 24, 2023. 

IV. Number of employees affected: 

Approximately 525 employees will be separated. Additional information 

pursuant to 29 C.F.R. § 639.7(e) is available upon request. 

V. There are no bumping rights. 

VI. There are no bargaining representatives representing affected employees at this 

facility. 
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VII. For further information you may contact the following Company official: 

Ms. Melissa Noebes 

Chief Communications Officer 

514 Roselane St., NW 

Suite 400 

Marietta, GA 30060 

Melissa.noebes@mclsolutions.io 

Phone: 404.259.1136 

VIII. This Plant Closing is expected to be permanent; the entire plant will be closed. 


